
Yard Sale 
 

Reiche PTO and WENA are 
planning a joint yard sale on 

Sunday, October 18th. 
 

Now is the time to start 
looking through closets and 
storage bins for unwanted 
treasures to donate for the 
sale. No clothing please. 

 
Volunteers are needed for the 

sale and sign-ups will be 
taken at the WENA meeting  

in September. 
 

More questions? 
Write to Penny Stevens at 

penny.stevens714@gmail.com 


